
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

When selecting his material to write the 
book of Acts, Luke chose to give two 
chapters to recording the amazing 
outpouring of the Holy Spirit that took 
place in Cornelius’s home.  Acts 10 and 
11 mark a turning point in the history of 
the church.  Church history has always 
had these “flood times” – supernatural 
surges when God suddenly manifests 
Himself in unusual ways.  The 
outpouring in Acts 10 and 11 was well 
beyond Peter’s control, but Peter takes 
time to explain exactly what happened 
(Acts 11:40).  It makes me wonder if I 
will see a supernatural surge of God’s 
Spirit in my lifetime.  Take a moment 
and read Acts 10 and 11.  Exciting things 
happen when God decides to show up 
unexpectantly and sovereignly.  A 
“suddenly from heaven” moment could 
easily occur in our lives.  Wouldn’t that 
be an interesting Sunday morning! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Marcel Kurtz will 
be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 
3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised 
during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery facilities available to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance to 
meet a new friend. 

 
A special thank-you to Tim & Tamara Shaw for their years of faithful 
service to our youth!  Tim will be taking courses at BCIT later this fall 
and pursuing a different path in the new year in Abbotsford.  Happily, 
we’ll still see them around on Sundays for awhile! 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

ESL (English as a Second Language) will resume on September 14th  
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-4288 

or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to prayer!  
 
Ladies Morning Out  starts this week!  Thursday mornings from 9:00 

to 11:00 am resuming on September 17th.  See the enclosed insert for 

details.  If your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to 

connect with other women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is provided. 

For info, contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com                                                                                                                                                   

The FORMING COURSE will begin on Thursday, September 17th at 7 
pm.   See insert for details or contact Barb Sutton at 
barbsutton26@gmail.com  If you are interested in attending, please fill 
in the enclosed form and drop it into one of the connection boxes . 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or contact 
them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 

Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge & 
Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 
Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone close 
to you, please contact   Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca for 
information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group.   The 
video on Saturday, September 19th at 10 am will be “Challenges of 
Grief”.  If you’re interested in being a part of this group, please fill in 
the enclosed registration form and drop it into one of our connection 
boxes. 
 
Rick Poltaruk in concert – Next Sunday, September 20th at 6:30 pm 
here at Valley Church.    
 
We welcome Luke & April Ratzlaff  to Valley Church!  Luke will 
be taking on the job of Youth Pastor – We’re thankful to the Lord for 
sending  them our way!  We’ll be keeping you posted on upcoming 
youth activities in the near future. 
 
Pastor Owen & Val Scott are taking a couple of weeks of 
vacation….spending this weekend with friends in Washington State. 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Over the summer our Valley 

Church family has been involved in all kinds of interesting 

activities – Please share some of your special moments with us by 

emailing us your favorite family photos to use in the bulletin. 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue Shore 
parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 HOUR spots 
-  If you do, you may be towed. 

 
Online donations at Valley Church are now 
possible – You can give your offering online 
through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of our web page 
at www.valleychurch.ca and click on the PayPal 
button. 
 
Photos this…Tim & Tamara moments over the years 
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